
 

COGNITIO COLLEGE (KOWLOON) 文理書院（九龍）
 

 

6 MUK HUNG STREET, KOWLOON CITY, KOWLOON. 

TELS: 23231741, 23231742  FAX: 23255465  WEBSITE: http://www.cckln.edu.hk 

 

 

 

ԉ ņ2021/22-137 

 
֢ᴯ   Ȼ 
 

˸њ̺̓ Бͤ˸њҲֿכ 2019 ὈỈ   ԅ Ṇ 
  

Ӑ Ϛ֤МХ ӢцϚ֤ᴔ иᵑὑ ד2022 7ѣ 25ѡц 27ѡ ᴩ 2019′ᾭ ◖

ᶶ ᶼ Ȳ Ὠᵧ ἤȲӐ Б ᵫ Ӣ ȴ 

 

ᶺԛװ Ἤצ Ӣ ’═ ᾼῂӻ Ȳṳᾃ Ϣ Ӣȴ ֢ᴯ  Ṽ ӢṮ

Мїᾼ ╓іȲ ‚ІЅḕщ֫ › ᴩᶶ ᶼ цᵂ Ȳṳὑḕщנϱ

֤ / Ғ♄ › ᴔ נּ▲ ȴֽ ὨⱢ ἤȲ ӢЛ ֫ Ȳṳ ᶶ ῀ ц

֯ Мȴ 

 

ֽ Ϡ ᾓȲ ὑ е в 2323 1741 ȴ 

 

ׄ Ⱥ 

  

 

ד2022 7ѣ 27ѡ 

 

 

Circular No.: 2021/22-137                                               27 July 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

An S5 student and a teacher were tested COVID -19 positive 

 

Our school was informed that an S5 student and a teacher were tested positive regarding COVID-19 

via rapid antigen test (RAT) on 25 July 2022 and 27 July 2022 respectively.  The cases have 

already been reported to the Department of Health. 

 

I would like to reiterate that all students should maintain appropriate social distance with other 

people and to take good care of personal hygiene.  Please also make sure that your children carry 

out the RATs properly, keep a clear record each day before coming to school and show the record to 

teachers upon taking attendance.  Students tested positive should inform the school of their 

positive results as soon as possible and stay at home.   

 

For enquiries about the situation of our school, please do not hesitate to contact us at 2323 1741 

during office hours. 

 

Thank you for your attention! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Tam Kwok Hin 

Principal 


